
BOWLING UNDER THE STARS 
 

 
 

The stars were shining bright for our second “Bowling Under the Stars” extravaganza on 
Saturday Sept 14th in both the sky and on the greens.  

More than 40 members showed up to play and party under the stars  What a 
fabulous evening! The weather was very cooperative and the snacks, appies and goodies 
that everyone brought were first rate. Our members sure know how to have a good time 

. A huge thank you once again to Judy Hambleton and the games committee for 
putting this event together  it is one we all look forward to.  

       


